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Comments: I just wanted to voice my strong opinion in opposition to this project. Fracking has a bad history in

regards to underground water pollution. Most people are on wells out here and with the unknowns regarding what

this will do to the aquifers, it seems a really bad idea to start it in this pristine area. It appears the wildlife (deer,

elk, sheep, mountain lions, etc.) will also be negatively affected by this project. This area is known for it's natural

beauty and this will effectively ruin that aspect as well. 

It seems the focus for tomorrow's energy needs should be on renewable sources that don't leave such a negative

impact on our environment as well as other natural resources, viz, underground water. PLEASE RECONSIDER

THE DECISION TO EFFECTIVELY RUIN THIS BEAUTIFUL AND NATURALLY WILD AREA BY PROCEEDING

WITH THIS PROJECT. Thank you, Jeff Brooke


